
June 4, 2018 

Michigan Department of Environmental Quality 
Air Quality Division 
350 Ottawa Ave NW# 10, 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 49503 

Attn.: Adam Shaffer, Environmental Quality Specialist 

Re: SRN N3078: Michigan Foam Products, LLC. 
1820 Chicago Drive SW, 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 
Violation Notice dated May 16, 2018 

Dear Mr. Shaffer: 

RECEIVED 

JUN - 4 2018 

AIR QUALITY DIVISION 
GRAND RAPIDS DISTRICT 

This letter is submitted in response to the Michigan Department of Environmental 
Quality (MDEQ) violation notice dated May 16, 2018 issued to Michigan Foam Products, 
LLC. Below is the cited violation, as it appears in the violation notice, and our planned 
action ofremediation for the cited violation: 

RULE201 
Operati11g without a11 air use Permit to I11sta/l 

Installation of additional hot wire cutting machine and replacement of equipment 
for the mold area, 

Michigan Foam Products, Inc. is of the opinion the emissions resulting from the hot wire 
cutting machines, and the particular machine in question, are already accounted for in the 
overall emissions resulting from the foam production process. There is no net change in 
emissions, as a result ofthis additional wire cutting machine. The wire cutting operation 
and associated emissions should be part of a flexible group that includes all the emission 
units that are involved in the EPS foam production process. 

Michigan Foam Products has recently applied for a Permit to Install to include the wire 
cuttingequipment to be an integral part of the EPS foam production process. 
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Should you have any questions, please call me at 616-452-9611. For any technical 
questions, please contact Mr. Biplab Roy, Senior Project Manager of AEM Group at 
734-635-0066. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Anderson 
General Manager 
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